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News to Share… 
• The Brookhaven PTA Membership Drive starts today (Thursday, September 23rd): Classroom contests will run 

through October 7th. Adult memberships are still $8, and Jr. memberships are $5. Keep an eye out for the letters 
and envelopes coming home with your students today. 

• Back to School Night is TONIGHT (Thursday, September 23rd): Come meet your child's teacher and see their 
classrooms. Join us for the first PTA Association meeting of the school year. This night is for PARENTS ONLY. 

5:30 PM  Bake/Snack and Eco Bag sale benefitting our 6th Grade Outdoor Ed begins 
5:15-6:00 Kindergarten classrooms meet 
6:00-6:45 Primary classrooms meet 
6:45-7:15 PTA Association Meeting 
7:15-8:00 Upper classrooms meet (6th Grade parents meet in the MPR) 

• Brookhaven Spiritwear orders are due by TOMORROW - Friday, Sept. 24th. Show your school spirit with t-
shirts, sweatshirts, and terrific accessories! 

• Box Tops and Campbell's Labels: Please send your Box Tops and Campbell's labels to school with your child 
by TOMORROW - Friday, Sept. 24th. Please do not send in expired Box Tops. The classroom that turns in the 
most labels will win an ice cream party!!! 

• Fall Fundraiser runs from September 16-30: Have you taken a look at your Great American Opportunities 
Catalogs and information regarding our Write-A-Check Program? Orders are due by Thursday, Sept. 30th. Win 
Lucky Ducks for both Catalog Orders and Check Donations. Fundraiser FAQ can be found on our website. 

• Lucky Duck Coupon Game Info: (1) Ducks can be picked up before school 9/20-9/30 – look for Debi Grant in 
front of the gates. (2) Catalog orders/check donations do not need to be turned in at the time Lucky Duck coupons 
are redeemed. (3) Lucky Ducks cannot be worn during class time. (4) Check the website for more information. 

• Brookhaven's Valet Program: All parents who use Valet must read, sign and return the form that is on the Home 
Page of our website.  Volunteer 20 minutes a week to help keep our kids safe.  Thank you! 

• Reflections Program: The deadline for Reflections submissions in October, 18. More information will be 
available at Back to School Night. 

• Book Fair Launch & Family Health Fair (Friday, October, 29th -  5:00pm) Save the Date!! 

Important Events for the Week of September 27th 
27 Monday 

• Chess Masters Afterschool Enrichments 2:15-3:15pm 
• PTA Membership Drive continues through this week 
• Picture Day – Smile! 

28 Tuesday  

29 Wednesday • Early Release Grades 1-6 (1:15pm) 

30 Thursday • Last day of Fall Fundraiser 

1 Friday  

Find it online….. 
• PTA Membership letter (parents) 
• PTA Membership flier (students) 
• Children’s’ Community Chorus 
• YMCA Youth Sports Basketball 

• 2010 Heritage Festival 
• Kaizen Karate 
• El Dorado HS Cheer Clinic 
• El Dorado HS Dance Clinic 

 


